HELLO FROM VICTORIA'S NUMBER ONE LOVE.

SPEED NOTE

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein 3300 North 56th Street Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

└ March 19, 1975

Г



Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This is to confirm your reception of our signal on February 18, 1975. KVIC was conducting a frequency test at 4:56 that morning. You heard the 1000 cycle tone followed by our "sign on" message.

I'm glad KVIC is being included in your outstanding collection of vertified station receptions.

Keep listening.

Sincerely yours,

Jim Koenig

Technical Director

JK/sb

VICTORIA - MARKETPLACE FOR THE BILLION-\$ GOLDEN GULF CRESCENT

A GREAT PLACE TO LIVE, WORK AND PLAY!